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The International Peace Education Center in Las Vegas was the site of a one day seminar on September 
12, 2015 that brought 20 new guests to hear the Divine Principle. Local Unificationists, including young 
adults from the Collegiate Association for the Research of Principles (CARP) Las Vegas and the Shine 
City Project, came to support through helping with preparations, setup and simply engaging in the 
program themselves. 
 
Rev. Andrew Compton did an excellent job of presenting brief overviews of the material, with 20-minute 
breaks worked in to allow for reflection and discussion time. 
 
“I was blown away by Rev. Compton’s lectures,” said one participant. “In such a short time he was able 
to cover the whole Divine Principle, introduce True Parents and still convey the heart of the Divine 
Principle, of restoring the world by restoring true love.” 
 

 
 
Free childcare on site provided by some local Unificationist moms allowed everyone to fully participate 
in the event. Community members also helped with food preparation, registration and administrative 
duties, giving the whole event a wonderful communal spirit. 
 
It was an inspiring day, and the beginning of more great events to come. “Attending this one-day True 
Love Divine Principle Seminar painted a vision of what IPEC will be in the future,” said participant 
Angelica Moraes, “a room filled with people from around the world of all ages eager to understand the 
principles that will help us achieve true love.”  


